
 



Hello EPI students, 
A portfolio meeting has been scheduled for 
September 27th from 6-8 PM. This meeting 
will take place on North Campus (Building 
49, Room 212). You will receive valuable 

information about how to create the 
portfolio. If you are interested in attending, 

please RSVP before September 26 by 
e-mail to ycueto1@broward.edu. 

Take advantage of this opportunity and join 
us for this informative meeting. 
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